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Premier’s Reading Challenge 2022 

The 2020 Premier's Reading Challenge opened on Monday February 28. The Challenge aims to encourage a 

love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is 

not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read more widely. The 

Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is available for all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 9, in government, 

independent, Catholic and home schools. 

The 2022 Challenge will close on Friday September 2 for students. To complete the challenge, students must 

log the books they have read (or have had read to them). The table below outlines the requirements for 

each grade. Students Years 2-6, will be shown how to record their books through the student portal. 

To access their Student Reading Record, students need to first access their student portal by going to (1) 

https://education.nsw.gov.au  then selecting Log in and Student Portal. They will then be prompted to enter 

their student login and password (if your child has forgotten please email the school). Once in, they need to go 

to (2) and select Premier’s Reading Challenge. This will open a new window for the Premier’s Reading 

Challenge Students then need to select the (3) logon button and they will automatically be logged in (no 

username or password required). Once in select Student Reading Records and enter books. If you need further 

assistance, please contact me. It is also advisable to keep a paper record. 
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